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From: Mark K SogEe/DOIUSGS/DOI
To: Steve Murawski <Steve.Murawski@noaa.gov>
pate: 06/03/2010 10:29 am
Subject: Do you have a few moments next week to discuss JAG?

Hi Steve,

Things have progressed and evolved since we last tried to touch bases on this,
but I would still 1like a quick follow up conversation with you. How does your
schedule look on Tuesday or wednesday of next week?

Mark

Mark Sogge

2255 Gemini Drive, Flagstaff, Az 86001
Cell: 928-606-1286; FAX: 928-556-7266
mark_sogge@usgs.gov

From: Steve Murawski <Steve.Murawski@noaa.gov>

To: Mark K Sogge <mark_sogge@usgs.gov>

Date: 05/31/2810 06:41 PM

Subject: Re: Do you have a few moments to discuss JAG concept?

sounds good Mark, Let me check the calendar for tmro.

Steve

Mark K Sogge wrote:

Hi Steve,

As you know, I have just started a new assignment to assist Marcia McNutt with
some of her activities regarding the Deepwater Horizon science response. She
has asked that I contact you to learn more about the JAG concept, and to help
move it forward and engage USGS.

I have read the JAG proposal that you sent Marcia on May 30, and today's Brooks
McCall meeting briefly addressed how that effort relates to the JAG. I would
find it very useful to talk to you further about the JAG, to help figure out how
I can best support Marcia and you in this effort.

I know you have a_huge amount on your plate, but do you have an¥ availability
tomorrow (Tuesday) for a quick call? If so, is there a particular time that
works best? If tomorrow is booked, perhaps wednesday...

I Took forward to talking with you, and hope something will fit your schedule.

Best regards,
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